
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E    R E L E A S E 

September 19, 2019 
 

CONTACT: Fred Lerma 
Construction Engineering Inspector for TxDOT 

512-937-4502 
 

California Blvd./Loop 337 Intersection Temporary Closure 
 
New Braunfels, TX — The City of New Braunfels has been informed of a temporary closure of the intersection 

of California Blvd. and Loop 337.  The closure will be in effect from 7:00 a.m. on Monday, September 23rd through 

5:00 p.m. on Friday, September 27th.  

 This closure is necessary to allow for reconstruction of the intersection as part of TxDOT’s Loop 337 

reconstruction project. 

 The following detour routes will be in place: 

o From Loop 337 to California Blvd. – travel to Oakwood Blvd. to Elmwood St. to California Blvd. 

o From California Blvd. to Loop 337 – travel to Elmwood St. to Oakwood Blvd. to Loop 337. 

o From Georgia Place to Loop 337 – travel to California Blvd. to Elmwood ST. to Oakwood Blvd. to 

Loop 337. 

 The work is expected to be completed within the timeframe listed, pending weather and other factors. 

# # # 

Detour route map attached. 

 


